
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

January 13, 2025 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re: Presentation of Puget Sound Energy for January 15, 2025 Workshop 
 Docket UE-160799 

Dear Director Killip, 

On November 20, 2024, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission issued a notice 
convening a workshop on January 15, 2025 to discuss certain topics related to electric vehicles. 
Enclosed for filing are the slides of Puget Sound Energy for its presentation at the workshop.  

If you have questions about this filing, please contact Stephen Collins, Regulatory Affairs 
Initiatives Manager at Stephen.Collins@pse.com. If you have any other questions, please contact 
me at 425-462-3051.  

Sincerely, 

/s/ Wendy Gerlitz  

Wendy Gerlitz 
Director, Regulatory Policy 
Puget Sound Energy  
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734  
425-462-3051
Wendy.Gerlitz@pse.com
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